From: Aidan Blum

To: Sam Owen
Subject: Public Comment: Eklutna Hydro Mitigation Project
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 1:14:35 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support to the Eklutna Hydro Project proposed mitigation efforts to allow great salmon
spawning on the Eklutna River. I know there are many challenges associated with the equitable use of this resource;
however, I believe the proposed path forward is the best to allow for the most wide cast use of the Eklutna River. As
a resident of Anchorage, the drinking water and power the Eklutna Reservoir provides is vital to a continued
sustainable life in South Central Alaska. Please have my greatest thanks for the hard work of the project team on
developing this mitigation plan.

Thanks,

Aidan I. Blum (He/Him)
Anchorage, AK

Email: blum.aidan@gmail.com
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